
Public Notice Submission 

 

Provider Name:   BEK Communications Cooperative 

 

Summary: We believe a vast majority of our territory is appropriately served with fiber to the home and 
DSL. The remaining non-fiber portion is planned for construction with fiber in the next 3 years with any 
outlying institutions covered in a joint BTOP application with DCN. XO Communications has applied for a 
grant to serve areas which are currently served by fiber or are intended to be served with fiber in the 
next 3 years. The DCN-BEK application targets only those institutions which cannot be economically 
served by fiber without a grant. 


